
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: Music/PE 
Wednesday: Library/Music 
Thursday: Tech/PE 
Friday: Music/Guidance 

                          Library checkout: Tuesday 

This will be the last newsletter for the year.  It’s been a great year and I’ve real-
ly enjoyed having your children in my class.  I’ll have an end of year video on 
the google classroom uploaded next Friday.  If interested, feel free to download 
it.  Have a great summer!  

5/16/24 

Science: The students finished our circuits unit and started animal adap-

tations.  We will study animal adaptations for the remainder of the year.    

Reading/Language: The students started the next story and we focused on “sequence 

of events”.  We also continued to work on our cursive handwriting while studying pronouns 
and homophones.    

Math: We continued to practice key math skills from this year’s math les-

sons.    

Social Studies:  The students finished up the fur trade and talked about the War of 

1812.  We will finish up with the Native American Treaties.    

May 22—End of Year Party 
May 23—The Fort 
May 24—Last day 
 
 


